
 Members Meeting 2022 
 
Started 12.00 pm  
 
Acting chair John Kirby opened the meeting  
 
Chairman Tony Barnsley to stand down, but to stay on the committee  
 
Chairman Dave Blissett  
 
Vice chairman Mike Moloney  
 
Secretary Amanda Windmill  
 
Treasurer Bobbie Moloney 
 
Rally Officer Chris Windmill 
 
Equipment Tony Barnsley  
 
Committee members Janet Emeney  
 
 
Jeremy Layton stated he was happy to continue updating the Severn Valley 
website for the club paid for by his company for the coming year. 
 
Keith Penn asked about the pat testing of equipment  
 
Reply all electrical equipment has now been pat tested , thanks to Joanne Hale . 
 
Fred Allen asked about the National next year  
 
Reply Due to The National being hosted at The Malvern Show Ground next year 
(Severn Valleys area) helpers from the group will be needed to run the rally, to 
be discussed at a later date . 
 
The Walter Barlow trophy will be awarded at the upcoming EGM , when the rally 
sheets have been validated. 
 
Chairman to arrange EGM within 6 months ,to accept 2022 accounts  
 
 
Lastly  the Christmas dinner rally at Much Marcle is going to be cancelled , due 
not enough members wishing to attend and the venue needing 40 vans to cover 
costs. 
 
No further points of discussion. 



 
 
Meeting closed at 12.25. 
 


